
Pioneer Power Group was contracted to perform a coordination study for an industrial facility. The 
one-line diagrams of the distribution system contained both new and existing medium and low voltage 
equipment. The initial scope of work outlined in the specifications created by the Design Engineer 

required that both new and existing equipment be included in the study.



The study engineer immediately6.2vised the data6.2quest forms to meet the new scope of work and 
provided these to the contractor. This eliminated the frustrations and safety concerns regarding the difficult 


